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Musica Viva
Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Camden Public School is pleased to announce that Rhythm Works a dynamic percussion duo who show
students how to create visual images through music with lizards, waterfalls, road trains and carnivals, will
be performing at Camden Public School on Wednesday 13 September 2023.

In this high energy show, students are introduced to a range of instruments from African djembes,
marimbas, electronic loop machines, Boomwhackers, and wearable instruments made out of PVC pipe.
Students are given the chance to perform on these instruments to create their own musical imagery.

This is a special performance organised through Musica Viva who have been inspiring students in Australia
for over thirty years with their music tours.

This performance will be for all K-6 students. Parents and caregivers are invited to attend the performance
free of charge.

Date: Wednesday 13 September 2023

Time: Years K-2 at 9.15am and Years 3-6 at 10.15am
Location: Camden Public School

Cost: $6.50

Please sign and return the attached permission note and money to the school office by Friday 8 September
2023.

Thank yo

) o
Mr Nick de Wilde Mrs Katrina Dunshea
Relieving Principal Musica Viva Co-ordinator

Camden Public School — Musica Viva Performance Permission Slip

| give permission for my child of class
to attend the Musica Viva performance of Rhythm Works on Wednesday 13 September 2023.

| enclose $ as payment for this performance. Please indicate payment method below:

O Cash O Eftpos or 0O POP Payment — Receipt No:

Signed: Date:
Parent/Caregiver




